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I fully support HB2585! Please vote 'Yes' to end automatic voter registration through 

Oregon Motor Voter.  

 

Individuals must be thoughtful and intentional about voting and choosing their party 

affiliation. It's nothing to be rushed through. Plus, it doesn't make sense for DMV to 

oversee anything that has to do with voting.  

 

Thank You, 

Heather Hall 

 


